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It is Humboldt Bay Rowing Association's (HBRA) practice to ensure that all rowers row in safe conditions; 

therefore, HBRA team rowers will not be allowed to row in the dark unless the following conditions are 

met: 

 There are sufficient safety launches able to view all rowers/boats while on the water 

 Coaches are present in the launches that have experience with coaching in the dark 

 Lights as required by California Boating Safety Regulations are present - and functioning - on all 

rowers and boats 

 Weather conditions are favorable to rowing 

 

 

 

 


